

Ref: FOI/00354/CCCG 27 January 2022

Oliver Caswell request-826930-18d171e9@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information Requests

1st Floor - West Wing
New Alderley Building
Macclesfield District General Hospital
Victoria Road
Macclesfield
SK10 3BL

Website: www.cheshireccg.nhs.uk Email: cheshireccg.foi@nhs.net

Dear Oliver Caswell,

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 Primary Care Rebates

Thank you for your request for information received on 26 January 2022.

Your request is being considered by NHS Cheshire Clinical Commissioning Group under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we will reply to you within the statutory timescale of 20 working days, by 23 February 2022.

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the team directly using the above contact details.

Yours sincerely

Chris Clegg

Governance & Compliance Officer
NHS Cheshire Clinical Commissioning Group